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"Organising Workers in the Transport Industry to Protect and Build their Rights at Work" 

 

Transport Officer Holiday Rostering: Dispute 

 
 
Dear Members, 

The NSW Branch Office has been approached to intervene in an ongoing dispute about proposed 
holiday rostering. Prior to any discussion with management it is important we seek the views of the 
membership.  

We have created a simple survey for you to give us your view.  

The survey should only take a minute or two so have your say by clicking right here. 

We understand that this needs to be acted on quickly. The survey will close at 5pm on Monday July 
13, 2020.  

The outcome of this survey will tell us where to go next. That’s why it’s important that you share 
your views with us.     

To be clear, the RTBU will not act on this matter without consultation and approval from the 
majority of affected members. We are always stronger together.   

Please contact us at nswho@rtbu-nsw.asn.au if you have any questions and we will be happy to 
assist. 
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